
 

WILLIAMS CHARTER TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES- Special Meeting 

April 17, 2025 
 

The Board of Trustees of Williams Charter Township held a Special Meeting at Williams 
Township Hall on Thursday, April 17, 2025.  
 

I. Call to Order & Roll Call 
The meeting was called to order by Jerry Putt, Supervisor, at 3:00 p.m. 
Present:  Jerry Putt (Supervisor), Terri Charbonneau (Treasurer), Kellie Andrus (Clerk), Doug 
Behmlander (Trustee), Tom Paige (Trustee), Jason Gower (Trustee), and Jim Plant (Trustee). 
Absent: None  
Also Present: Chuck Hewitt (Township Attorney) 
 

II. Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag was said in unison. 
III. Public Input was held.  

 
IV. Regular Agenda 

 
1. Alleged Hostile Work Environment Complaint  

Jason Gower moved, with support from Jerry Putt, to approve hiring the law firm Smith Bovill to 
investigate the written alleged hostile work environment complaint emailed to the Board on 
April 9, 2025 from Dan Doran; Township Clerk will be point of contact and cost is not to exceed 
$1,500. Roll call vote taken. Motion unanimously carried. 
 

2. Grant Submittal 
Jerry Putt moved, with support from Jim Plant, to submit a grant request with Matt Bierlein to 
apply for a community project grant to improve Fisher Road with a 6” gravel lift and 3” of 
asphalt with a 10% local match on the Township’s behalf. Roll call vote taken. Motion 
unanimously carried. 
 

I. Public Input was held. 
II. Adjournment- Jerry Putt moved, with support from Tom Paige, to adjourn at 3:27 

p.m.  Motion unanimously carried.   
 
Respectfully Submitted: Kellie Andrus, Clerk      

 

 
 


